
Dear members of the Senate Education committee: 
 
On behalf of the Oregon Association for Talented and Gifted, I am sharing our support for SB 800.  This bill promises to 
make it easier and less frustrating for high school students to navigate the dual credit system and to obtain college 
credit for the advanced work they have already completed. 
 
We urge you to hold a work session and pass the bill out of your committee. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Margaret DeLacy 
Oregon Association for Talented and Gifted www.oatag.org 
 

http://www.oatag.org/

